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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

ESTATE OF DARLENE F. DUNCAN 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept distribution of $537,783.30 from the estate 
of Darlene F. Duncan to create and endow the Joseph G. Duncan Endowed Scholarship Fund in 
the College of Agriculture. 
 
Background:  Mrs. Duncan and her late husband, Joseph G. Duncan, were long-time friends of 
the College of Agriculture.  Mr. Duncan was an employee of the Agricultural Communications 
Department of the college.  Mr. and Mrs. Duncan recognized the importance of support for 
undergraduate students of the college and wanted to leave a legacy reflecting their desire.  Mrs. 
Duncan died in 2002.  Mr. Duncan died in 1997.  They lived in Lexington. 

 


